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February 25, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Graham Steele 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut 
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
Re:  Request for Review 
           
        Your File # 20-168-5 
        Our File # 1029-20-DH2194 
 
This letter is in response to your review report 21-188 of February 8, 2021 requesting a 
review of the response to the Applicant from the Department of Health.   
 
Please be advised that the Department of Health welcomes the report and accepts the 
recommendations.  
 
The Department has shared this Review Report with the Department of Human 
Resources and requested them to obtain the notes from the external investigator and 
release them to the Applicant after an appropriate review for exemptions.  
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns please contact Murugesh 
Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator by e-mail at mnarayanan@gov.nu.ca or by phone at 
(867) 975 - 5729.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Hon. Lorne Kusugak 
Minister of Health 
 
Cc: Ruby Brown, Deputy Minister of Health 
       Sheila Kolola, Deputy Minister, Department of Human Resources 
       Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Department of Health 
 




